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April 29, 2011 

 
 

NOTICE REVISING DEADLINE 

(Response to Bench Request No. 1 now due May 3, 2011)  

 

RE: In the Matter of Determining the Proper Carrier Classification of Lowper, Inc. 

d/b/a Lowper Corporation, a/k/a Lowper Water Company and Iliad Inc. d/b/a 

Lowper Water System, Docket UW-091006 and In the Matter of the Penalty 

Assessment Against Lowper, Inc. in the Amount of $10,500, Docket UW-110213, 

(consolidated) 

 

On April 28, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued Bench Request No. 1 requesting that the parties file their partial 

settlement agreement on April 29, 2011.1  On April 29, 2011, the Commission’s 

regulatory staff (Staff), with the agreement of Lowper, Incorporated, requested that the 

Commission revise the deadline for responding to this Bench Request.  Staff suggests that 

the response should be due on May 3, 2011.  Staff indicates that unavoidable scheduling 

conflicts have necessitated the delay. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-385, good cause exists to revise the deadline for response to 

Bench Request No. 1, and none of the parties or the Commission will be prejudiced by 

granting such a request.   

NOTICE IS GIVEN That Response to Bench Request No. 1 is now due May 3, 2011. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 

                                                           
1
 The parties proposed this deadline at hearing on April 27, 2011, with the caveat that they may need 

additional time to finalize the agreement. 


